In the framework of our participation to the PEGASIS campaign (Pan-European Gas-AeroSOls-climate interaction Study), we have installed a FTIR instrument (spectrometer, suntracker, meteo instruments, ...) from May to August  2012. 
We have obtained a "short visit grant" for the disassembling of the setup. This operation occurred on the 29 and 30th ( with optimal meteorological conditions , which  allowed us to reduce the mission to 2 days instead of the 3 days initially forecast). 
The analyses of the FTIR obtained data during this campaign are currently under investigation in collaboration between the two teams KNMI (Ankie Piters) and BIRA(De Mazière)
